
6/9/93 

Al Conniff 
100 Maple Ave., 
Qatonsville, MD 21228 

Dear Al, 

Thanks for the copies with your yesterday's letter. 

If you see anything more on the Livingstine book in particular and the commercializa- 

tions of the anniversary in general I'll appreciate copies. 

Thanks and I hope you can make it some Saturday monring. 



Albert Cunniff 
10 Maple Ave. • Catonsville, Maryland 21228 

(410) 788-1651 	FAX (410) 747-7659 

June 8, 1993 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 

Dave Saulsbury called me yesterday and said you'd be interested in seeing a list of the 
JFK-related books that are coming out this fall. I compiled this list when I was at the 
American Booksellers Association trade show in Miami last weekend. 

I'm enclosing a copy of a recent article from "Publisher's Weekly" that mentions a half 
dozen or so books (including Livingstone), a list that I made of some other new books 
and reissues, plus photocopies of blurbs about some of the books. 

Hope all is well with you and Lil. Dave and I would like to come out again soon, perhaps 
early on a Saturday. 

Cordially, 


